
 

 

 
No. 209/18 
 
11th April 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
CWU PAPER APPLICATION FORMS 
 
Further to LTB 115/18 we can confirm that the website is no longer available to print new application 
forms. 
 
New application forms can be received by contacting: 
 
Membership Records:  membership@cwu.org 
Postal:  zmussa@cwu.org or joinunion@cwu.org  
Telecoms & Financial Services:  rwalsh@cwu.org 
 
It is important to note that new application forms should not be reprinted in Branch offices. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 

mailto:membership@cwu.org
mailto:zmussa@cwu.org
mailto:joinunion@cwu.org
mailto:rwalsh@cwu.org
mailto:sdgs@cwu.org

